
Changes to Contractor and Applicant 
Presentation Times 

• Beginning with the 2024 mid-year meeting (July 2024), presentation times will be 
revised:

• For mid-year (July) and end-year (February) meetings, contractor presentation 
times will be reduced by ~50%. The board seeks reports from contractors that are 
efficient, effective and CAT-focused.

• Up to $100,000: 15 minutes for presentation and Q&A
• $100,001 - $999,999: 25 minutes for presentation and Q&A
• $1,000,000 - $4,999,999: 35 minutes for presentation and Q&A
• $5,000,000+: 1 hour for presentation and Q&A

• For the RFA meeting (September), applicant presentation times will be reduced 
(time percentage reduction TBA at DPO June 2024 meeting)

• Further details will be provided at the June 2024 DPO meeting (goal setting meeting 
for 2025)
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